
From: Gino Yu [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 11:58 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re: Cuba Update

I am flexible with my post-Tulum gathering though and am willing to move it anywhere. Is your island out of commission? I have a mansion in the Hampton's I have access to. I could put something together at your place in Arizona. We are talking around November 10-13 or 14. Where will you be during that period? I could build a program around our interests.

gino

On 5 Oct 2017, at 7:55 AM, Jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

us will not allow travel , and in case of problem will ignore. so its a no go .

On Wed, Oct 4, 2017 at 7:50 PM, Gino Yu [REDACTED] wrote:

Hi Jeffrey,

I spoke with Giuseppe and Ornella and it seems that it is too late in the game to move the conference (venue, a lot of locals, international travel booked, etc.).

I am flexible with my post-Tulum gathering though and am willing to move it anywhere. Is your island out of commission? I have a mansion in the Hampton's I have access to. I could put something together at your place in Arizona. We are talking around November 10-13 or 14. Will you be around then? I could build a program around your interests.

Let me know.

gino

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=